Newaukum Water System, Inc.
P.O. Box 1287
Enumclaw, WA 98022-1287

February 24, 2015

David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Newaukum Water System, Inc.
UW-143181 Tariff Filing  "Do Not Redocket."

Dear Commission:
Newaukum Water System, Inc. wishes to file tariff page with the Commission as part of the
settlement agreement. This request is part of Docket Number UW-143181. Attached are the
following documents:

1. Tariff sheet for filing with an effective date of April 1, 2015.

2. Other documents required for this filing have been previously submitted.
We have corrected the rate on Schedule No. 1 of the tariff to match the agreed rates between the
company and commission staff. This rate is lower than previously filed. We understand there 1s a

review period and our tariff should become effective at the end of that time.

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely

Maurice Kurtz
Chairman of the Board
Newaukum Water System, Inc.

Enclosures:




